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Transit and Intercity Rail Capital Program Update

The Los Angeles - San Diego - San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor Agency worked with member and
partner agencies to submit an application requesting nearly $80 million as part of the 2020 Transit
and Intercity Rail Capital Program. Grant applications were due on January 16, 2020, and the
California State Transportation Agency announced project awards on April 21, 2020. Staff will provide
an update on the Los Angeles - San Diego - San Luis Obispo Rail Corridor Agency projects that were
awarded funding.
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